
Stevens Creek Trail 
Construction of the Stevens Creek Trail from the existing Yuba 
Drive trailhead to the south side of El Camino Real is nearing 
completion and an opening dedication is scheduled for late 
Spring 2008.  The pedestrian/bicycle tunnel under El Camino 
Real and paving of the new trail section are expected to be 
completed by the end of April. Also, the temporary travel lane 
restriction on El Camino Real will be ended this Spring. 
The new tunnel will allow pedestrians and bicyclists to 
cross underneath El Camino Real.  The tunnel entrance fea- 
tures bluestone facing and the tunnel interior will be lined 
with continuous overhead lighting. 
The next trail extension, from the south side of El Camino 
Real to Sleeper Avenue, is currently in the design stage and 
will begin construction in Summer. It will include the installa- 
tion of a pedestrian bridge over Stevens Creek. A second phase 
currently in the planning stage will continue the trail further 
south from Sleeper Avenue over Highway 85 and extending 
the trail to an open area near the Dale Avenue/Heatherstone 
Way intersection.   Later phases will eventually take the trail 
to Mountain View High School. 
For more information, call the Public Works Department at 
(650) 903-6311. 


